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To whom it may concern,  
 
I am composing this email to confirm that I object the development being proposed on Brooklands Farm. 
 
The South East is becoming more and more developed and it is loosing so much green space. As shown during the COVID epidemic, 
green space is crucial for people and their mental health. 
 
The proposed Brooklands Farm development is too large and would decimate crucial agricultural land. The UK should be doing more to 
utilise the land that we have, growing home grown produce, organic produce rather than exporting from other countries.  
 
More houses will mean more sewage into the sea, particularly in the Whitstable area which is a national tourist attraction and attracts 
millions of tourists a year. Sewage will ruin our nearby seas and detract tourists and local income. 
 
More houses means more flooding, due to the flattened of natural landscapes. 
 
More houses means an increased demand on our local water supply, with more hosepipe bands being imposed. 
 
More people means more cars, more traffic and more pollution, affecting the local environment and people's health. 
 
More people will have a huge impact on our local healthcare system, putting a strain on doctors and dentists.  
 
And lastly, more houses means the loss of our local wildlife. As a nation, we should be doing more for our local wildlife, not ruining 
their habitat where they have to seek alternative safe spaces and/or die is doing so. 
 
All of the above will have a massive negative impact on the local community and that is why I wish to confirm that I completely object 
to the proposal for Brooklands Farm 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Nathan AVB Woods 
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